
revisions 2001-09

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 2001-09 dated March 
13, 2001. 

Location Maps - Please click on the underlined text to view the project location maps. 

Lee-Owsley Counties, 10-292.00

QUESTIONS:

1. It appears that if the project runs from Levi to Beattyville that a Kentucky River bridge will be 
required south of Beattyville. The

prequalification requirements do not list structures, so I want to confirm that the bridge is included in 
the project.

2. The environmental section says an overview is being done by the Department by April 15, 2001. 
The schedule calls for an overview by

March, 2002. Should this be an Environmental Assessment/FONSI?

ANSWERS:  

        1.    KY 11 ends before crossing the river, prequalification in structures is not an requirement.

        2.    An Environmental Overview is advertised  to be performed by the selected consultant.  

QUESTIONS:  

        1.     Does the project then also not cross the South Fork of the Kentucky River? 

        2.     Does it end at the intersection of Proctor Drive and KY 11 or KY 52 and KY 11?

ANSWERS:

        1.     Project will end at bridge over South Fork.  Will be using existing bridge.

        2.     Ends at KY 52 & KY 11.
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QUESTIONS:

I have seen your response to the questions on the subject project, but I am still confused about the environmental 
requirements. In the

"Environmental" section on page 3 of the bulletin, it is stated that "An environmental overview document will be 
contained in the Intermediate

Planning Study being completed...by April 15, 2001." If this is true, what additional environmental overeview is 
required? Can any part of

this study be made available that would give us a clue of what is being asked for?

ANSWERS:

The IPS is not available until April 15 and consultant proposals are due before then. Therefore, as requested, 
responses should include an Environmental Overview. It is anticipated that the IPS will reduce the amount of 
Environmental Overview work necessary for this project. The selected consultant, along with the Project Manager 
and Team, will determine the level of Environmental work required as part of the Pre-Design and scope-of-services 
process.

 

James C. Grider, P.E., Director 
Division of Professional Services 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
(502) 564-4555 

Revised: Thursday, May 17, 2001
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